
 

The President of the Security Council presents 

her compliments to the members of the Council and 

has the honour to transmit herewith, for their 

  information, a copy of a letter dated 27 October 

2014 from the Permanent Representative of Kuwait to 

the United Nations addressed to the President of the 

Security Council. 

     This letter will be issued as a document of the 

Security Council under the symbol S/2014/764.  

       

      27 October 2014 














